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• To	conclude	our	Lenten	journey	(at	school)	students	
participated	in	Stations	of	the	Cross,	all-school	Mass,	as	
well	as	other	classroom	activities	focusing	on	Holy	
Week.	

• We	would	like	to	wish	you	all	a	blessed	Easter,	and	we	
look	forward	to	seeing	you	all	when	we	return	on	
Monday,	April	24.	

• We	need	your	help!	Start	thinking	about	nominations	
for	HSA	Board	positions	for	next	year,	and	be	on	the	
lookout	for	the	nomination	sheet	coming	home	soon!		

• We	are	also	looking	for	mentor	families	for	the	Soaring	Together	program!	If	you	are	interested	
in	mentoring	an	incoming	St.	Mary’s	family,	please	contact	Mrs.	Johnson	at	
kjohnson@stmaryspiscataway.org.		

• Please	remember	that	registration	for	next	year	is	still	open!	Space	is	getting	limited	in	some	
classes,	so	please	reserve	your	spot.	

• In	order	to	see	pictures	and	get	updates	please	follow	us	on	Facebook	and	Twitter!		
Facebook:	St.	Mary’s	School	of	Piscataway		 Twitter:	@stmaryspiscataw	

	
Looking	ahead:	

• Easter	Break	from	April	13	to	April	24	
• Classes	Resume	on	Monday,	April	24	
• 8th	grade	SCANTRON	begins	on	Monday,	April	24	
• 2nd-7th	grade	SCANTRON	begins	on	Monday,	May	1	

Calendar	Reminders:	

Monday	(4/24):		 Weekly	Mass	(Pre-K-2)	

Tuesday	(4/25):		 PE	Uniforms	

Wednesday	(4/26):	 Weekly	Mass	(3-5)	

Thursday	(4/27):	 PE	Uniforms	

Friday	(4/28):	 	 Weekly	Mass	(6-8)	


